
Columbia City Park Board Minutes 

March 25, 2019 

The Columbia City Park Board met in regular session with the following members present: 

Park President Keith Nickolson 

Park Board Secretary Roger Ferrell 

Park Board Member Kim Varga 

Park Board Member Mark Ellis 

Also in Attendance: 

Park Superintendent Mark Green 

Absent: 

Park Board Vice President Larry Walter 

After reviewing the minutes of the January 28, 2019 meeting, Roger Ferrell made a motion to approve 

the minutes, which is seconded by Kim Varga, to accept the minutes as submitted.  On the call of the 

vote, all voted aye. 

Mark announced the Russel and Evelyn Fahl Aquatics Center will open on Memorial Day weekend. 

Green stated we still have work to do before opening weekend. Green announced work will begin in 

April on fenced in area beside Aquatic Center with laying Asphalt for 3 pickle ball courts and 2 half court 

basketball courts. Green stated the target date for completion on pickle ball and basketball courts is end 

of June.   

Mark Green announced baseball and softball registration is over. Green stated teams have been drafted 

and uniforms ordered first games will be April 22, 2019. Mark announced that baseball and softball 

numbers are down due to travel teams and kids being so involved in different activities year round.  

Mark stated the Father/ Daughter Dance on February 8 & 9 was a big success this year selling 825 

tickets.    

Green presented information on RFP Request for proposal for the high school land. Green stated we had 

8 engineers respond with an RFP and the committee reviewed the different RFP’s and graded them. 

Green announced we have contacted the top four engineering firms each firm will give a 30min 

presentation on April 10, 2019. Green stated after presentations the committee will select an 

engineering firm and present to park board at April 29, 2019 meeting for approval.   

The next meeting will be April 29, 2019. 

All business was discussed, the Board adjourned. 

These minutes are respectfully submitted by Andrea Pequignot, Administrative Assistant Parks 

Department. 


